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State of Florida 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: February 1,2002 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
FROM: Walter D'Haeseleer, Director 

Harold McLean, Office 
RE: Docket No. 01 0858-TI, 

ets and Enforcement a- - 

Staff has completed its investigation in Docket No. 01 0858-TI. The Docket has been closed 
and staff no longer has any need for two confidential documents that were filed by the company. 
The documents should be returned to the originator. Information regarding the documents follows: 

Document No. 07492-01, dated June 15,2001 
Document No. 1421 7-01, dated September 8,2001 

cc: Beth Keating, Office of General Counsel 
Ray Kennedy, Bureau of Service Quality 


